
  Stewardship Goal: $163,350.00 for fiscal year  
  July 1, 2017 to June 30, 2018 

Budgeted Weekly 
   $ 3,141.34 

Collections:  January 27, 28 / 2018    $ 2,111.80 

Difference                                                                                           $ 1,029.54 

  
 

  

 
 
THIS WEEK AT ST. 
CLARE 
 
 
 
 
Sunday 
—There will be no Sunday Snacks this week.  
 
Monday 
 
Tuesday 
 
Wednesday 
—6:00 p.m. Inquirers’ Group, St. Clare Narthex. 
 
Thursday 
—8:30 a.m. Adoration, St. Clare.  
 
Friday 
 
Saturday 
—6:30 pm-6:50 pm (St. Clare) Confessions. 

 
 

Christian Service Opportunities 
 
BUURR/Food Bank.  The Food Bank is especially 
in need of cereal, kidney beans, pinto beans, fruit 
juice, coffee (small containers—about 1 lb.), tea, 
tuna, peanut butter, sugar, Splenda, toilet paper, 
face soap, shampoo.   
             
BUURR/Food Bank: 
Monday  12:00 p.m.—2:00 p.m. 
 
Food Bank: 
Wednesday 12:00 p.m.—2:00  p.m. 
Friday  10:00 a.m.—12:00 p.m.  
 
Location—103 Parkway Ave.    Phone: 859-985-
1903 

 
Formed.org. - Formed.org has been updated—
check out the new entries.  Parish code 3PJQX8.  

 
LITURGICAL MINISTRIES 

 
Saturday, June 16 
Lector:   Carol de Rosset 
Extraordinary Ministers: Fred de Rosset, Car-
olyn Jarvis  
 
Sunday, June 17 
Lector:  Nan Navarre, Tori Bauer 
Extraordinary Ministers: Steve LeBrun, Bruce 
Fraley, Tom Karasienski, Cora LePorin, Isidro 
Cadena 
Greeter: Julie LeBrun 
 
Snacks:  June 17 
There will be no Sunday Snacks this week. 
 
      
 
 

 
 
Book of Prayer Needs and Requests 
 

The Liturgy Committee has prepared a special notebook for pa-
rishioners and visitors to enter prayer needs and requests. The 
book is located on the lectern by the baptismal font. Let us pray 
for: Elise Andre, Rita Ballinger, Kirk Baumgardner, Elaine Bob-
zin, Katherine Christensen, Jamey Curtis, Julie Gifford, Marci 
Griffin, Jasmin Hardin, Karen Kuntz, Lois Lear, Kim Murphy, 
Lee Murphy, Carol Norman, David O’Connor, Mike Roark, 
Gene & Mary Startzman, John Wallhausser, Bill White, Phil Wil-
liams, Angie Wright. 
 
 
Holy Mass Schedule/Intentions:  

Monday, June 11    8:00 am (St. Clare)/Word & Communion 

Tuesday, June 12    5:00 pm (OLMV) Friends & Benefactors 

Wednesday, June 13 8:00 am (St Clare) Friends & Benefactors                

Thursday, June 14    8:00 am  (St. Clare) Friends & Benefactors 

Friday, June 15           8:00 am  ( St. Clare) Friends & Benefactors                                                   

Saturday, June 16    5:00 pm (OLMV)/ Friends & Benefactors 

                                  7:00 pm  (St. Clare) Friends & Benefactors  

 Sunday, June 17       9:00 am (St. Clare)  Friends & Benefactors                                                                                   

                                   11:00 am  (St. Clare) Friends & Benefactors 

                                    11:45 am ( St. Paul)  Pro Populo 

 

Oportunidad para catequesis en español 
 
El diócesis de Lexington ofrece un programa gratis de cate-
quesis en español durante el año entrante, creado por la 
Universidad de Notre Dame. Ahora necesitamos un facil-
itador de la parroquia para tomar el curso de seis semanas 
que empieza el 15 de junio. Esta persona debe estar dis-
puesta a ayudar a otros cuando el programa empieza en oc-
tubre. Si tiene interés en servir a la iglesia de esta forma, 
por favor póngase en contacto con la oficina o con el 
Diácono John.   
 
Inquirers’ Group 
 
For non-Catholics interested in Catholicism or becoming 
Catholic, there is an Inquirers’ Group meeting weekly on 
Wednesday evenings at 6:00 p.m. in the narthex of St. 
Clare. All are welcome to attend. For more information, 
please contact Deacon John. 
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Stewardship Goal :   $163,350.00 for fiscal year 

                July 1, 2017 to June 30, 2018 
 
Budgeted  Weekly         $3,141.34 
Building/Maintenance       $   250.00 
Collections:  June 2,3/2018     $2,405.00 
Difference            $  -736.34 
 
 

St. Clare Catholic Church  +  622 CHESTNUT STREET  
BEREA, KY 40403  +  859-986-4633 

E-mail: stclare@cdlex.org + webpage: www.stclareberea.org 
Office Hours: Tuesday/Wednesday/Thursday:  9:00 a.m.—12:00 p.m. 

Pastoral Staff Fr. Gary Simpson, Pastor gsimpson@cdlex.org 606-219-0400 

Pastoral Associate  Deacon John Roche jroche@cdlex.org 859-986-4633 

Music Director Ed Forester edward.forester@gmail.com 859-868-8616 

Office Manager  Marie Rowland     mrowland@cdlex.org               859-986-4633 

 

Baptism: Baptismal preparation is required of all parents prior to the celebration of baptism.  Please call parish office for an  

appointment. 

Sacrament of Reconciliation: Saturday: 6:30 p.m.—6:50 p.m. 

Anointing of the Sick: Please inform the parish office when someone needs a  visit from a priest. 

Marriage Preparation:  Make arrangements with the parish office at least six months before the intended wedding. 

Visitation of Sick and Homebound: If you or a member of your family is in the hospital, privacy acts prohibit ministers from ob-
taining names through the hospital; therefore, you must contact the parish if you would like a visit.  Also, please contact the 
parish to request homebound visits if you become ill. 

 

Announcements/Anuncios 
 

Second Collections  
 
          

June 16th and 17th:  Peter’s Pence Collection 
 

Next weekend, our parish will take the Peter’s Pence Collection along with the other parishes in our diocese 
and around the world. Pope Francis has shared with us that “There is always someone who is hungry or thirsty 
and who needs me.  I cannot delegate this to another. This poor person needs me, my help, my word, my com-
mitment. We are all involved in this” (General Audience, Oct. 19, 2016).  The Peter’s Pence Collection pro-
vides Pope Francis with the funds he needs to carry out his charitable works around the world.  The proceeds 
benefit our brothers and sisters on the margins of society, including victims of war, oppression, and disasters. 

 
For example, in Nyamirambo, a suburb of Kigali, Rwanda, the Salesian Sisters of the Sacred Hearts run the 

“Filippo Smaldone” Institute. Here the sisters provide poor, hearing-impaired and vulnerable children with an 
education. Without this education, these children would live their lives on the margins of society, and never be 
fully integrated into it. But with contributions from the PPC, the institute’s building will be expanded and ren-
ovated completely to allow more children to attend classes and lectures, giving them a brighter future of hope.  

This is just one instance of the many ways in which the Peter’s Pence Collection provides hope and help to 
those most in need. 

 
Please join with our brothers and sisters in faith from around the world and be generous. 

 
For more information about the Peter’s Pence Collection, visit www.usccb.org/peters-pence.  

 

June 17, 12:00 p.m./después de la misa en español: 

Hay una reunión de planificación. Todos son bienvenidos. 

 
 

Katherine Christensen has a new phone number: 
859-200-7713. 


